
From: Michael <michael@theyfly.com>
Date: April 15, 2004 1:05:50 PM PDT
To: SKEPTICMAG@aol.com, “Ike”, “russ”, derek@iigwest.com,
Vaughn@cfiwest.org, randi@randi.org, Plejarans_are_real@yahoogroups.com,
James Underdown <jim@cfiwest.org>
Subject: Must be another hoaxer...on Mars

Maybe they'll be able to duplicate this one:

http://rense.com/general51/curious.htm

MH


